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THANK YOU! 

* Breck Wagstaff attended the An-

nual Moose Convention in Chey-

enne.  A big thanks goes out to 

Breck for taking the time out of his 

schedule to attend that event.  We 

look forward to hearing about all of 

the information that he gathered 

from this convention.  

* Summer Send Off was a big suc-

cess.  Thank you to everyone that 

came out and enjoyed it.  Thanks to 

all that helped with this event.  We 

are looking forward to more! 

*If you haven’t enjoyed a meal out 

of the new smoker you’re missing 

out.  It is a great addition to the 

Lodge 
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****HALLOWEEN  PARTY**** 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30th, we will be hosting 

a Halloween costume party upstairs at the 

Moose.   Normal Friday night dinner will 

happen downstairs with Duane Siebken 

cooking up his famous stuffed pork chops!  

You can’t find these on a menu anywhere in 

town.  Please RSVP to Becky 358-5359 or on 

the facebook page for dinner.  The party will 

start upstairs following dinner.  Tris Munsick 

will be playing upstairs from 8-10 and we 

will have drinks to purchase, prizes and tons 

of fun!  Start planning those costumes and 

maybe the Moose ghost will make an  

appearance ??? 

Queen of Hearts 

The Queen has still not shown 

her face.   

Bring your family down to  

enjoy a nice meal and take your 

chances on big money! 

Your Governor, 

Taylor Lisco 

MOOSE NEWS 

*There are still spaces available on the board 
for the $500 shopping spree to City Shoe and 
Saddle Shop.  Spaces are $10 and can be pur-
chased at the bar.  With Christmas fast ap-
proaching, this would be a great time to win!  

*We had a great turn out for the Ram Sale  

Party and want to thank the new crew for  

stepping in and taking the reins.  The younger 
generation is the future of the lodge.   

*Christmas parties are quickly approaching and 
we are beginning to book up fast.  If any book-
ings need to be made, please let Becky know 
as soon as possible.  If you would like to help 
with any phase of a party (set up, prep, cook-
ing or clean up), it would be greatly appreciat-
ed.     


